
Submission 53 - Pam Roberts 
 
Subject: RE: Pindimar Abalone Factory/Farm. Your Ref. MP10_0006 
  
Dear Minister for Planning 
  
We object to this proposed Abalone Farm, my family and I in our opinion believe it would be 
detrimental to this wonderful Ports future and eco system that we now enjoy. It will impact on 
Recreational Fishing, Dolphins Habitat, Whale Watching by polluting the Ports Waters and 
destroying sea grass meadows, fish breeding and nursery areas as well as adversely impact on the 
other beautiful marine life, creatures and plants. This not progress, it’s not needed, it is a backward 
step in preserving our environment for future generations. 
I implore you not to allow this dreadful Project to go ahead, please don’t allow our precious marine 
habitat and waterways be degraded. You will be held responsible. 
  
Pam Roberts and Family. 
North Pindimar   
 


